Dear Transitional Child Care Recipient:

The Department provides an opportunity for families who have received Transitional Child Care
benefits to continue to receive uninterrupted day care funding. A family that has received Transitional
Child Care for 24 consecutive months and applies for child day care assistance will be served if
otherwise eligible.

To qualify under this rule, families must:

¢+ Have received Transitional Child Care assistance for 24 months in a row,

¢+ Need day care because of a parent’s job, and

¢ Have income within program limits.

If you think you are eligible for this program, apply for day care services through the service unit at
your county Department of Human Services office. To ensure continuous benefits, submit your

application at least 30 days before your Transitional Child Care benefits run out. (If your Transitional
Child Care benefits end this month, you should apply immediately.)

When you visit your county DHS office, please be sure to bring this notice with you or mention it when
you call.

Sincerely,

Chief, Bureau of Individual and Family
Support and Protective Services
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